
LITTLE ST. GERMAIN LAKE DISTRICT 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING REMINDER 

The second of two public informational meetings to discuss Barr Engineering's 
study findings  
regarding use of alum to reduce algal blooms in Little St. Germain Lake will 
be held as follows:     

 

Meeting #2:  Saturday, July 5, 9:00a.m.  
St. Germain Community Center (Town Board meeting room) 

The results of several meetings between the WDNR, Barr Engineering, USGS 
and the lake district  
and an adjusted time-line for the lake district to possibly move forward with an 
alum treatment will be  
discussed in detail.   The meeting will start promptly at 9:00 and should conclude 
by 10:30 or earlier. 

See Barr’s report at 
http://www.littlesaint.org/lake_studies/barr_alum_sediment_study.pdf  
 
The lake district annual meeting will be: 
    August 31, 2008 
    9:00 a.m. 
    St. Germain Community Center (Town Board meeting room) 
The meeting agenda will be sent to all district property owners in advance 
of the meeting. 

  

Ted Ritter 
President, Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake District 
Phone: (715) 479-3738 
tritter3@verizon.net 
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